
650

50.704.

527

February, 9th

Sir,

I have to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the 23d ultimes

and in reply to the enquiry made

therein, I beg to inform you that all

communications in respect to the

Blackgoot Indians, of the Hominion

of Canada, should be addressed to

Hayler Reed Esqr. Indian Commer¬

sioner for the N. W. Territories, Regines

N. W. T.

I am,

Sir,

Your obedient Servant

L. Vankoughnet

Deputy of the Supt.

General of Indian Affairs.

G. A. Baydon Esqr.

Boydon BrakkeCs

Baltimore

dull.
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